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This is a violation of all residence of OR. We pay our state taxes which include Public 

property,  plus our own personal property.  Have you heard of Homes 4 Humanity? 

Teach them to build their own homes.  This bill doesn't include where these people 

can go to use a restroom. What about hygiene and illnesses?   

I've noticed in the last few years, trash is a huge issue.  

Some people WANT to be homeless.   

The State of OR has become as bad as California.  Exactly why governor Kotek is 

the least favorite in all the US.  

Unless Jimmy Jones and the entire staff of the agency allow Said homeless to live on 

their personal property; we, the residents of OR, oppose this bill.  


